
 

Diary Dates 

18/01/23 Junior site 
Family Service 

23/01/24 Years 5/6 Faith 
Tour trip 

25/01/24 Infant site 
Family Service 

29/01/24 Piano concert 
for those who have 
lessons 

07/02/24 and 08/02/24 
Parents Evening  

09/01/24 Inset Day 

12/02/24 – 16/02/24 Half 
term 

                 

Payments 

Yrs 5/6 Faith Tour 

Second hand uniform  

Morning Owls 

 

School Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thanks to our Year 6 House Captains, we have launched our new ‘Houses’ this 
term: 

Claydon- green 

Hughenden- red 

Blenheim- blue 

Chequers- yellow 

Staff are awarding House Points (to replace credits) for good work and positive 
behaviour. Please see our updated behaviour policy here. Today sees the 
refreshed ‘Superstar of the Week’ awards and pupils are collecting coloured 
house point totals in their classrooms. (Large house point collectors are on 
order!) The winning house will have an afternoon of a chosen activity at the end 
of the Spring term. 

As part of the Learning Log homework, to design a logo for the new house, 
Wilfred in year 2, was inspired to write to the Prime Minister for advice. He was 
delighted to receive a reply! 

I am very proud of the extra-curricular clubs we have on offer this term at school. 
Miss Webb started Art Club for the Infant site pupils, who clearly enjoyed the 
opportunity to create sculptures and Mrs Bowman started Book Club, where the 
Infant children enjoyed a Library Detective Hunt. On the Junior site, Miss Bailey 
began a dance club – this week they chose the genre of dance and song they will 
be using and Mrs Reed started the very popular Quiz Club. 

Staff would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your kind 
Christmas gifts. 

Yours, 

Mrs Wilde 

School Uniform 

The children are looking very smart in their winter uniforms, thanks to you for 
ensuring your child has the correct clothing. PE kits are less well-resourced and 

some pupil are still missing a navy sweatshirt/school fleece to keep them warm; 



as it is particularly cold at the moment I would encourage parents to provide a 
‘skin or base-layer’ to wear under PE clothing. 

Y4-6 Girls Cricket Club 

Chris Mottau (one of our parents) is starting a girls U11 cricket side at Dinton CC 
for 2024, this is for Year 4 to 6 girls. Last season they entered into a couple of 
tournaments and following that success they’ve entered the Bucks U11 Girls 
‘Softball’ League. The winter training sessions are held each Sunday 16:00-17:00 
at Sir Henry Floyd School, Aylesbury. Training starts this Sunday 14th- all 
welcome. 

 

Super Stars of the week 

Reception – Sennen and Lilah 

Year 1 – Rose and Ellie 

Year 2 – Arabella and Isla B 

Year 3 – Christopher and Vivie 

Year 4 – Tiago and Ramir 

Year 5 – Caiden and Joseph R 

Year 6 – Jackson T and Freddie 

Leaf – William C Year 2 and Blayne Year 6 

 

 

 


